
 
 

                                          Library Closed for Public Holiday 
                                    (27 January 2023) 

 

Dear All, 
 
Please be informed that in observance of Thaipusam, both the Main Library  
(Kampar campus) and the Mary KUOK Pick Hoo Library (Sungai Long campus) will 
be closed on 
      
Sunday - Monday (5th – 6th February 2023) 
 

         Normal library opening hours will resume on Tuesday (7th February 2023).  
 
The Reading Corner at both campuses will remain open from 8:00 am to 11:00 pm. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience caused. 

 
    Thank you. 

 

    UTAR Library 


